Subject: Courthouse Closure – Friday, September 26th

Please be advised that the Franklin County Courthouse will be closed on Friday, September 26, 2025, to allow for scheduled electrical maintenance.
All offices located within the courthouse will be inaccessible during this time. Normal operations will resume on Monday, September 29, 2025.
We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as this necessary work is completed. 
